
FSSA News 

 

The total raised at the school fair on Friday 1st July was £551.73.  

  

A big thank you goes out to all who helped with this annual event, and the FSSA 

for making it happen. Thank you for all the Tombola items and toys donated, 

these stalls are highly favoured and helped to bring in a significant sum of 

money.  

  

A huge thanks to all the businesses who donated a prize: All Bar One, Boston 

Tea Party, The Teddy Bear Shop, Billesley Manor, Hoorarys, Stratford-upon-Avon 

Tennis Club, Plantarium Cafe, Bobapom Bubble Tea and Everyman Cinema. 

  

The 'Name a bear' competition will be drawn this Friday 8th July, 

at the Hawaiian Leavers Disco. 

  

A sincere gratitude of thanks go to Katy Zaffignani for her 10 

plus years as a valid member and Chair of the FFSA. The Friends of Shottery St 

Andrews, parents, carers and children of Shottery School, would all like to 

express our thanks and appreciation. Thankyou and very well done Katy, you 

have done the school proud and contributed immensely to the quality of 

learning for the children of Shottery School via your efforts and perseverance to 

organise events and raise money.  


